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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
{Notice 75 of 2019)

Financial Accountability Supplement (FAS)
Notice 74 on 02 December 2019 regarding technical challenges or filing of FAS refers.

Please note that the challenges experienced on the Financial Accountability Supplement
service have now been resolved. Business can continue as usual when filing FAS.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

ey

Tig Manabem
03/112/2019



